
From: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 3:16 PM 
To: Jeanette Brown <Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: Ordinance No. 1752 - Corte Rockwell Place, LLC zoned B-2 concurrent with Annexation 
 

 

 
Attached please find Ordinance No. 1752 - Corte Rockwell Place, LLC zoned B-2 concurrent 

with Annexation. Anu usually gets these for Baldwin County Commission’s approval. 

 

Thank you, 

 
LISA A. HANKS, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Fairhope 

P. O. Drawer 429 

Fairhope, AL  36533 

251-928-2136 
251-302-7552 (Fax) 

 
 

  
This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when 

opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.  
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